
 
 

 
The class of 2026 is invited to join Venable for a Winter Recruiting 
Reception. We hope that you will join us for an engaging networking 
event with various members of our team. 

December 19, 2023 |  5:30–7:00 PM ET 
 
Baltimore 
750 E Pratt Street 
 
Washington, DC 
600 Massachusetts Avenue, NW 

January 9, 2024 |  5:30–7:00 PM ET 
 
New York 
151 West 42nd Street 

 
RSVP here by December 12 for Baltimore and DC and by January 2 for 
New York. Please let us know which office reception you will be attending 
and if you have any specific practice areas of interest. 
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